
 
 

LISLE EDUCATION FOUNDATION OF LISLE SCHOOL DISTRICT 202 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 
APRIL 9, 2025, MINUTES 

 

The meeting of the Board of Directors of the Lisle Education Foundation for Lisle School District 202 met on 

Wednesday, April 9, 2025.  The meeting was called to order at 12:25 p.m. by Dr. Eric Williams.  Also in 

attendance at the meeting were:  Amish Patel, Pamela Ahlmann, Deb Pawlowicz and Keith Krestan.  Absent: 
Keith Filipiak, Dr. Linda Kotalik, Michael Shuta, Eunice McConville and Matt Minnerick. 

 

At 12:00 p.m. – 12:25 p.m. Mrs. Jaegle and 12 students who attended the Illinois YMCA Youth & Government 
mock government program for Illinois students spoke about their experience and thanked the Lisle Education 

Foundation for supporting this program.  The students travelled to Springfield, IL from March 20-22, 2025, and 

got to participate at the Capital and model the branches of government while serving in leadership positions 

and debating and voting on the legislation.   

 

Approval of Minutes 

Deb Pawlowicz made a motion to approve February 19, 2025, Minutes.  Amish Patel seconded the motion.  All 
present voted aye. 

 

Treasurer’s Report 
No Treasurer’s Report this month. 

 

Grant Applications 
Grant application submitted by Chrysan Rankin at Lisle Jr. High School for school supplies for 30 junior high 

students based on financial assistance.  This grant request is for $1,925.00.   Keith Krestan made a motion to 

approve the grant request.   Pamela Ahlmann seconded the motion.  All present voted aye. 

 
New Business 

Marilyn Buchholz contacted COD to ask if it would be possible to have someone come to Lisle schools to 

present to students Hokusai art and what this program is all about to take place in Lisle beginning May 24, 2025 

through the summer.  Marilyn also reported that our Art classes are going to be painting 20 scrolls from each 

building to be placed around Lisle and at the Lisle Library during this exhibit. 

 
Lisle Area Chamber of Lisle membership renewal. Keith Krestan made a motion to approve the membership 

renewal, Pamela Ahlmann seconded the motion.  All present voted aye. 

 

Adjourn 

Dr.  Eric Williams made a motion to adjourn the meeting.   Keith Krestan seconded the motion.   All present 

voted aye.  The meeting was adjourned at 12:55 p.m.  

 
Respectfully submitted, 

Marilyn Buchholz 
 
 


